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March 10, 2004

Phone: 214-706-1659
Fax: 214-373-9818
mary.latham@heart.org

Mr. Antonio Zamora
5101 River Road Apt. 1918
Bethesda, Maryland 20816-1574

Certified Mail # 7002 1000 0004 6828 4305
and Regular US Mail

Dear Mr. Zamora:

Thank you for contacting the American Heart Association regarding your analysis of
the Promise margarine in the AHA’s Food Certification Program. For an explanation of
the Nutrition Facts panel of the Promise margarine product, please contact Conopco,
Inc., the owner of the Promise brand.

In your correspondence to the AHA you referred to your website
www.scientificpsychic.com. While visiting your site we noticed that you have used the
American Heart Association’s heart-check certification mark on your site. A copy of
the web page with the certification mark is attached to this letter. In order to protect the
AHA’s certification mark, the AHA must ask that you remove the heart-check mark
from your website. As you own a website, we are sure that you know the importance of
protecting intellectual property such as copyrights, trademarks and certification marks
and understand the AHA’s need to prevent unauthorized use of it marks by any person.

We appreciate your cooperation in resolving this matter. Please advise me in writing
within ten (10) days of your compliance with this request.

Sincerely,

Mary Latitam
Attorney

MML/s

Cec: Wilma Davis — Associate Manager, Operations
David Wm. Livingston, Esq.- EVP, Corporate Secretary & General Council

Attachment

Please remember the American Heart Association in your will.



